

Newsletter

April 2024

Voted Best Preschool in Acworth!

Dear Parents,

We have limited spots available in a few of our classes for the 2024-2025 school year. We have openings left in our 3s classes, toddler class, and Early 5s classes if you know anyone looking for a preschool. We appreciate the referral.

Class placement cards will be sent out in May. Your child's teacher will be contacting you the first week of August to introduce themselves to you and provide you with information regarding Parent Orientation and Meet and Greet. We look forward to serving your family next year!

Meet and Greets: August 7-9

Parent Orientation: August 8 (evening)

First Day of school: August 12

We have a few assistant and substitute positions available for next year. If you are interested, please contact the preschool office. It is a fun place to work!

Parents,

It may be a good time to swap out your spare set of clothes in your child's bag for an outfit designed for warmer weather. Please label clothes with your child's name.

Thanks!

Monthly Blessing

Thank you God, for the sun so bright. Thank you God, for the stars at night. Thank you God, for the lovely spring. Thank you God, for everything.

Monthly Bible Memory Verse

Psalm 25:4 "Show me your paths and teach me to follow."

Fine Motor Skill: Tracing

(4's and 5's)

Fine motor skills are developed gradually with repeated practice, and one of the wonderful things about fine motor development is that most of it can be done through play and ordinary daily activities.

- Demonstrate and describe as you trace around your hand. Use dominant hand to trace around non-dominant hand.
 - Practice tracing around a template
 - Practice tracing with stencils.
- Rainbow names: Trace over name in 3 colors.
 - Trace around die cut letters.
 - Trace a "dot-to-dot" figure.
- Use tracing paper to trace over a simple coloring sheet.

Calendar of Upcoming Events

April 1-5: Spring Break, no school

April 9/10: Chapel, 9:40am

April 15: 5s Writing Celebration, 12:00pm

April 23/24: Chapel, 9:40am

April 25/26: 2 year old "Potty Parties"

Week of April 28: 2s, 3s, 4s, & 5s Evaluations will be sent home

May 6: 4s Mother's Day luncheon/program 11:30am

May 8/9: 3s Field Day 9:30am

May 13: MWF 2s EOY Party 11:30, MWF 3s EOY Party 12:15

May 14: M-Th 3s EOY Party 12:15

May 15: 4s and 5s End of Year Program 11:15am, end of year parties on playgrounds following program for 4s May 16: Toddlers/TTH 2s EOY party 11:30, TTH 3s EOY party, 12:15 on playground and 5s picnic 12:00 on playground (upper) LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

May 17: Post Planning

Phone: 770-975-8754 Website: acworthumcpreschool.com Mailing Address: 4340 Collins Circle Acworth, GA 30101

Scanned with CamScanner

Email: christine@acworthumc.org

Director: Christine Cartwright